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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 2:32 PM
To: 'Betty.sanders@charter.com'
Subject: RE: Public Service Commission - 9-23-17.pdf
Attachments: Public Service Commission - 9-23-17.pdf

Good afternoon Ms. Sanders,  
 
We have received your updated contact information and we will update your information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Sanders, Betty J [mailto:betty.sanders@charter.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 2:16 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Public Service Commission - 9-23-17.pdf 
 
Carlotta Stauffer/Commission Clerk: 
 
With the merger of Charter Communications & Brighthouse Networks, Marva has taken a different position with Charter 
Communications.    Please add my name as Regulatory Contact for Brighthouse Networks.  My contact information is 
below: 
 
Betty Sanders 
Senior Director-Regulatory 
Charter Communications 
12405 Powerscourt Drive, St. Louis, Missouri 63131 
314-394-9876 (office) 314-486-0872 (cell) 314-288-3555 (fax) 
Betty.sanders@charter.com 
 
Thanks in advance for your assistance. 
 
Betty Sanders 
 
 
The contents of this e-mail message and  
any attachments are intended solely for the  
addressee(s) and may contain confidential  
and/or legally privileged information. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this message 
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or if this message has been addressed to you  
in error, please immediately alert the sender 
by reply e-mail and then delete this message  
and any attachments. If you are not the  
intended recipient, you are notified that  
any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, 
or storage of this message or any attachment  
is strictly prohibited. 




